
 

 
              

                                                                              

  Sutton House Academy 
Wentworth Road 
Southend on Sea 

SS2 5LG 
 

Tel: 01702 904633 
 

Headteacher: Alexis Bull 
 
 
7th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
February Half Term 

 
We are writing to inform you that we will finish for half term holiday on Friday 9th February 
at 2.00pm.  
 
We will return to school on Monday 19th February at 8:30am.  
 
Please ensure that the uniform policy, which can be viewed on our website, is followed 
correctly and a reminder that all belongings will be checked on entry and coats and phones 
will be locked away.  
 
We would like to thank you all for your ongoing support. Sutton House Academy continues 
to thrive because of the unique relationship we have with our families and the community. 
 
Have a lovely half term! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Alexis Bull 
Head Teacher 
 


